
SHERBORN FIRE AND RESCUE ASSOCIATION 

 

 
 

The Sherborn Fire and Rescue Association is hosting the July 4th Parade 

this year. We are inviting any fire trucks, from near and far, to 

participate. Our staging area is located at Woodland Street at Route 27. 

The parade starts at 1:00pm, and we ask that apparatus please be in 

staging by 12:30pm. All fire apparatus is welcome. 

 

Any questions, please contact Joe Cumming at 

joecummingjr@yahoo.com. 

 

We look forward to seeing everyone on July 4. 
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